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4A Wong Ying

18" April, 20006.
The Honourable
Donald Tsang Yum-Kuen
Chief Executive
Hong Kong Special Administrative Region

Dear Mr. Tsang,

We were very honoured to receive your invitation to the Government House on
11"March, 2006. We had a memorable visit and we would like to express our sincere gratitude

for your generosity.

During the visit, we enjoyed the short yet frank conversation with you. One thing
that you said about Hong Kong was very impressive. You believe Hong Kong is a fair society
and people can succeed if they try their best. This sharing was most encouraging to all of us,
especially someone like me who is a new immigrant to Hong Kong. I am sure I will relay the

message to my peers in the years to come.

We also appreciated the special flowers, plants and cookies prepared by the
Government House. Your explanations also helped us understand the history of the various

buildings there.

We thank you for receiving us. We hope you or your representatives can come to our
school some time in the future and talk to my fellow students. Your wisdom will surely inspire
all of us to strive for a better Hong Kong for all who live here.

Yours sincerely,

Wong Ying
S4A



